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22 April 2009
The Honorable Walter Jones

U.S. House of Representatives

2333 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3286

Dear Representative Jones:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The PTSD/TBI Guaranteed Review for Heroes Act” (H.R. 1701) that would establish a review board to evaluate discharges other than Honorable discharges when the service member is diagnosed with post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) or a traumatic brain injury (TBI). The board would be authorized to undertake a review upon the request of the individual, their surviving spouse, next of kin, or legal representative, or a Member of Congress.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue.

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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